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BOIL ADVISORY FOR 
A PORTION OF KIROLI DARBONNE WATER SYSTEM
February 5, 2021


Due to a planned outage to complete a Louisiana Department of Health approved water line rehabilitation, GOWC is issuing a precautionary boil advisory for Sunday February 7, 2021.  This advisory will affect only the following customers on Kiroli Darbonne water system: Nichols Dr., Ridgeway Dr., Bradley Dr., Patton Dr., Duncan Cir., Lisa Ln., High Cir, Neal Ave., Kiroli Rd in front of Kiroli Elementary School, and Old Darbonne Rd. just past the bridge.   These customers are advised to boil water for one full minute and allow to cool before consuming.  This is a precautionary boil advisory only.  Kiroli Darbonne water system will be collecting water samples that will be tested by the State Lab.  This notice remains active until it is rescinded following the receipt of the corresponding lab results from the State Lab. 


